

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School

Frogmore Street Tring HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024 Fax: 01442 382950

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk

Mr J P Hall, Acting Headteacher

Wednesday 6th September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Cycling Club

During the first half of the autumn term, Mrs Reeve and I will be running a cycling club before school. The club runs from Thursday 14th September until Thursday 19th October (8:00 - 8:40). Children must wear an appropriately fitted helmet along with a bike that is safe for them to ride. If your child suffers from any medical conditions, please fill out the relevant part of the slip below. The club is limited to 20 places with places allocated on a first come first serve basis. If you do not hear from us, please assume your child has a place.

many thanks		
Mr. P Ashton	Mrs J Reeve	
FAO: Mr. P Ashton / Mrs. J Reeve		
Childs name:		Class:
I/we give our child permission to part in cycling club (8:00 - 8:40) from Thursday 14^{th} September until Thursday 19^{th} October.		
Any medical conditions:		
Signed:	Parent/guardian	











